
RAVENS WELCOME VETERANS HOME

RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY

On Tuesday (11/12), the Ravens joined the Cal Ripken, Sr. 
Foundation to host a ribbon cutting ceremony for the grand opening 
of a Youth Development Park in the Park Heights community of 
Baltimore. Mayor Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, Ravens president 
Dick Cass and Cal Ripken, Jr. were on hand to commemorate the 
day. Following the ribbon cutting ceremony, youth from the area 
participated in a football clinic on “Ravens Field” with Ravens 
players DE Chris Canty, TE Dennis Pitta and CB Lardarius Webb. 
The Youth Development Park will be maintained by Baltimore City 
Recreation and Parks (BCRP) in an effort to provide underserved 
children with a safe place to learn and play. 

The Baltimore Ravens recognized 
Veterans Day by welcoming home 
250 active military members and 
their families on Tuesday (11/12) at 
Baltimore/Washington International 
Thurgood Marshall Airport. Ravens 
players LB Josh Bynes, TE Dallas Clark, 
LS Morgan Cox, LB John Simon, WR 
Gerrard Sheppard, WR Brandon Stokley 
and QB Tyrod Taylor teamed up with 
Operation Welcome Home Maryland 
to greet the military members upon 
arrival and thank them for their service. 
Operation Welcome Home Maryland 
is an organization that works with 
volunteers to provide returning service 
members with encouragement, praise 
and care packages as they return home 
to American soil. Ravens players in 
attendance also distributed autographed 
team photos and “We Salute You” 
Ravens military appreciation t-shirts.
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